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Hi Sam,

My husband David and I are owners of 4010 Avenue H, and we live 2 doors down from Lisa
and Joe Beaman at 4004 Avenue H. We wanted to let you know we are in favor of their
proposed renovation and art studio project. They've put in a lot of work to create very
thoughtful and historically appropriate updates to their home, while also considering the other
existing architecture surrounding them. The work they intend to do will be a welcome addition
to the fabric of our neighborhood.

Thank you,
Ali
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